
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: Bluewater Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0016
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 1:28:54 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 8:02 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0016

-- Name --
Andrew Beni

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
As Canadians we have not experienced the current level of inflationary pressures like we are experiencing now in
over 40 years. It is safe to say that these pressures came on suddenly and for most Canadians unexpectedly.
Canadians are making adjustments as affordability of the necessities of life have forced us to have to make serious
choices between heating our homes and paying our rent or mortgages. Basic grocery staples are out of the reach of
many, and our food bank usage is at historic capacity. Large corporations, including utility companies, grocery
chains and others are at the same time recording record profits.
This is not the time for a rate increase. This increase should be tabled until such time as these inflationary pressures
are eased.
Please reject this proposed increase at this time.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




